
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 22, 2023 

            Contact: Alison Jakubcin 
      Marketing Specialist 

  989-354-1531 
             ajakubcin@aaacu.com  

Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Sponsors Partners in Prevention Walk 

Alpena, Michigan, August 22, 2023 – Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently donated to 
support Partners in Prevention annual Suicide 
Prevention Walk. 

Partners in Prevention hosts an Alpena Suicide 
Prevention Walk annually with proceeds raised 
going towards training, education, resources, and 
support for suicide prevention within the 
community. 

Erin Wong presented Mary Schalk with a $500.00 
check to support this year’s walk being held on 
Saturday, September 23, 2023, at Bay View Park. 

Support to events like Partners in Prevention Suicide 
Prevention Walk are funded by our Community 
Reinvestment Fund. These funds are comprised of 
dollars donated back into our communities thanks to 
credit union members who choose to receive their 
monthly statements electronically. The credit union 
pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each of these e-

statement accounts and in 2023, AAACU will donate up to $238,000.00 back into the 
communities they serve. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of July 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,794 members with total 
assets equal to $740,089,334. 
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